
T.J. Rhodeback
5437 Columbia Road SW
Pataskala, Ohio 43062

December 7, 2021

Dear Council Members of The City of Pataskala,

During my time as a BZA board member, it has been enjoyable to see the

growth, changes and transformation to the processes of the BZA office.  I feel

confident that the BZA is evolving in time with the City of Pataskala.  I would

like to continue to be a part of the Pataskala BZA Board and to assist the

boards focus on the city's comprehensive plan.

I have grown with the board in maturity and understanding of not only the

importance to the city’s comprehensive plan, but the opinions and requests of

the citizens of Pataskala to grow our city.  I hope to assist the City of Pataskala

with its citizens in the beautification, and economic growth as a BZA board

member.

I am a great fit for the BZA Board because I understand the need for economic

growth, but also referring to the comprehensive plan to minimize unplanned

growth.  My family has been fortunate to be living in Pataskala since July 2014.

We are raising two wonderful children in a rural area with a very diverse

culture.  My husband and I are both USAF veterans and embrace this diversity

within the city.

Sincerely,

Teresa (TJ) Rhodeback


